
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 13th January 

Our Learning 

This week, the children have been working 

hard in Maths subtracting a one digit num-

ber and tens from a bigger number. Next 

week, we are going to be subtracting a two 

digit number from a two digit number on a 

number line. Please continue to practise 

number bonds to 20 with your children as we 

are doing a big focus on this, this half term.  

In English this week, the children have been 

thinking about ‘litter’ and why it is bad. The 

children wrote fantastic speeches persuading 

their audience that you should not litter and 

why it is bad for vanimals.  

In Science, the children have been learning 

about the lifecycle of a plant and we have 

been doing an experiment to see how well 

seeds grow in different environments for ex-

ample with no water and no sunlight. We 

can’t wait to see how they turn out! 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Children should complete one piece of home-
work each week from their new  Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

Please remember that children 
need to wear P.E uniform every 
Wednesday and if they are do-
ing a club after school then they need to 
bring their P.E uniform in a named bag on 
the day of the club.  

Children should only  have water in their wa-
ter bottle for school.  

Star of the week 

2Hawking: Rosie  

2Newton: Valentino 

2Franklin: Dost 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Word of the week: 

Seedling– a young plant.  


